To Whom this may concern,

Department of Administration

Governor Scott Walker

On behalf &:Jf the Shulisburg Fire Department and Shulisburg Fire District we
would like to express our support for the proposed Indian Casino in our district.
The largest reason is it will produce jobs for our area which will stimulate our
economy and will intern bring more people to our community. In the last few
years | have noticed a decrease in individuals in the volunteer fire departments
and rescue squads due to limited number of residence and I believe adding more
jobs in our area will benefit this. This will not only benefit Shulisburg but also the
surrounding communities. We believe there will be no issues in our area as to the
handling of any large scale emergencies, and we have a good response from all
of our local communities when needed. Mabas Wisconsin has been in the works
with our county for almost a year and we are training and working with all
individuals in the emergency fields to be prepared for a large scale emergency.
Thank You

Bradley Wiegel

Shullsburg Fire Chief i
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